Supervisor’s Report
August 16, 2022

1- Financial Report

-Details of all income and expense transactions have been filed with the town clerk.
-Account balances as of August 16, 2022 for the general fund, highway fund, capital
improvement fund, and street light fund have been filed with the town clerk.

- received the third gtr sales tax check for $111,506.39. If the next qtr stays close it will put
the sales tax revenue to the good by around $50,000. Which will help because some revenues
are down.

-l want to thank Rich and the highway men for removing the backstops and benches so the new
ones can be installed. | have taken the measurements for the lumber and the rest of the
concrete work on the pavilion and will be ordered.

Timothy White
Town Supervisor




